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News You Can Use

This is such a BEAUTIFUL time of year.We are surrounded by the awesomeness of the
season & thankful for God’sMasterpiece of vibrant colors. The children are having fun
exploring nature all around them!

Fire SafetyWeek

We all enjoyed our special visit from the North Castle Fire Dept.
Thank you to all of our brave Firefighters who taught us how to be
safe by calling 911, never hide, don’t be afraid & Stop, Drop & Roll!

Westmoreland Trip

All the children and their parents

enjoyed a trip toWestmoreland!

Funwas had by all enjoying a hayride

and eating apple cider donuts!

TRUNKOR TREAT:was a HUGE success. Thank you to all who participated in decorating their
trunks. We loved the imagination, interactiveness and putting a BIG smile on our children’s faces.

Upcoming Events to Remember

Donuts with Dad
Coat Drive ends 11/21

Adopt a Family/Giving Tree Frosty Parade 11/26

Be sure to visit www.littlesparrowsns.com calendar for more updates.


